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March 13, 2015

Adams County News and Information

The Community & Neighborhood Resources Advisory Council (CNRAC)
is Looking for New Members

The Community & Neighborhood Resources Advisory Council (CNRAC) serves in an advisory
capacity to the Board of County Commissioners to ensure community needs are considered when
funding requests are submitted to Adams County Community Development (ACCD). ACCD
manages several federally-funded programs for affordable housing, community development,
neighborhood revitalization, economic development, and human service activities. The Advisory
Council provides funding recommendations through ACCD, for creating positive change for
low- and moderate-income residents, neighborhoods, and communities in Adams County.

CNRAC members must represent one of the following community groups:

» The private sector (business or industry)
» The public sector (elected officials or representatives)
» The low-income community sector (private citizen or human services provider)

At this time, Adams County is looking for one representative of the private sector and three
representatives of the public sector.

To qualify as a public sector member you must be an elected official or a representative of, and
selected by, an elected official. These can include city council members, school board members,
elected law enforcement, etc. Appointed officials or a representative of their choice may be
eligible.

To qualify as a private sector member you may be a representative of business, industry, labor,
religious, law enforcement, education, or other major groups and interests in the Adams County
communities served by ACCD.

If you fit one of these sectors and are interested in joining our advisory council, please click on
the link below and complete and submit an application! Please indicate which sector you are
applying for in the “Tell us briefly about yourself” section.

If you would like more information, please contact Liz Espinoza at lespinoza@adcogov.org or
call 720.523.6210. Please forward to anyone you know who may be interested.
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